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  LOST DOG  

  

     

  

  I AM VERY HAPPY TO REPORT THAT HARLEY IS HOME SAFE AND SOUND!!!   

  

     

  

  A male full-blooded Black Lab was lost on 10/26/2009 in the Brookshire Road area. He is
wearing a red collar...no tags...no chip. His name is Harley and he is 5 years old. If you have
seen Harley please call 828-264-6694.   
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